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Our topic after Easter will be ‘All Creatures Great and Small’ and will last 
for the first half of the Summer Term.   

We hope to release our butterflies (currently caterpillars turning into 
chrysalises!) into the school grounds and are very excited to be going 
on our first school trip to Home Farm on Friday 19th April.  
 

Please ensure your child continues to 
read to you and that they are learning 
their coloured words.
Continue to encourage your child to 
instantly recognise small amounts and 
combine them to make a whole.  If you 
can do this in a real-life context, that 
would be best eg 3 Easter eggs and 4 
Easter eggs is 7 eggs altogether.

FOUNDATION FLYER

Talking Topic

Helping at Home

Well, it’s been quite a wet 
Spring Term so hopefully the 
Summer Term will bring some 

sunshine!  Have a healthy, 
safe and relaxing holiday 

and we look forward to 
welcoming the children 

back after Easter.

We are also going to learn about two very 
important people: Sir David Attenborough 
and how his love of nature informs and 
inspires us all; Mary Anning and the fossil 
discoveries that she made. 


